
January 14, 2019  

Revelation 40 – Email to Council from Stan Mitchell 

 

URGENT  

 

Ladies and Gentlemen of our City Council, 

 

Revelation #40 attached analyzes the December 28 Express-News article by 

Rye Druzin, “San Antonio’s CPS Energy may be closer to a price increase.” 

His exposure of the accounting legerdemain by President Paula Gold-Williams 

(a CPA who is especially culpable because she knows exactly what she is 

doing) further mars her credibility, embarrasses CPS Board Chair Ed Kelley,  

reaffirms the corruption which is endemic among the unelected bureaucracies  

of the city under Sheryl Sculley’s leadership, and lands in your lap.   

 

Your Council has been designated by the State P.U.C. as CPS' regulator.  You  

have evidently failed because we are left to ponder, “Who’s accountable here?"   

We elected you; we did not elect Sculley or Kelley or Gold-Williams. 

 

This email is URGENT because you are in the process of selecting finalists from  

among whom you will choose our next City Manager.  Will your list include  

someone who has the financial expertise to surface this Revelation #40 issue  

and prevent it, thereby protecting you from being tagged perpetuators of Ms. 

Sculley’s financial swamp?  Will our new City Manager have the integrity to 

speak truth to power, thereby serving the people who pay his/her salary? 

 

We are watching! 

 

(Copies of this email are being sent via USPS to Ms. Gold-Williams, Mr. Kelley 

and Mr. Druzin because their email addresses are not available). 

 

Sunshine is an excellent disinfectant. 

 

Stan Mitchell 

SAMBA (San Antonio Making Bureaucracies Accountable) 

 
 


